

The program for Sunday, January 8, 2017 will be presented by the current WVAL Board Members. Each member will talk about their medium and method of creating their artwork.

The Watauga Valley Art League welcomes all who wish to visit us during our educational and instructive monthly gatherings. Be Happy and paint more!

Some of the WVAL artists' artwork may be seen at www.wataugavalleyartleague.com. For more information about the Watauga Valley Art League please contact Elton O'Hara at (423) 946-5607 or email us WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com

*** Dues for 2017: \$33 per person (\$45 per couple and \$18 for students) ***

Mail to: Watauga Valley Art League, PO Box 2177, Johnson City, TN 37605

For your convenience, all forms and applications are in PDF Format and can be downloaded and printed from www.WataugaValleyArtLeague.com

Mark your calendars for January & February 2017



January 2, 11:30am........WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe January 8, 1:30pm........General Membership Meeting, Sycamore Shoals January 10, 9am to 4pm....Christmas Show Take Down. February 6, 11:30am......Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe February 12, 1:30pm.......General Membership Meeting, Sycamore Shoals

<u>Art Classes</u>

Urban Bird's art class continues at the same location and same time.

Judy O'Hara Acrylic Courses – Please contact her at 833-5525 judyohara@ymail.com

Art Holsclaw & Chris Bryant – Johnson City Senior Center, Wednesdays at 12:30pm.if
interested come by the class or call Chris at 282-0865



Watauga Valley Art League 2017 List of Officers

President Elton O'Hara
President-Elect Judy Donley
Past-President Judy O'Hara

Treasurer Barbara Jernigan Recording Secretary Linda Loffmin

VP Programs Tom White VP Exhibits (Interim) Judy O'Hara Publicity June Simmon

Publicity June Simmons
Membership Dawn Phillips

Historian Kimberly Anderson McCarron

Librarian Angie Shepherd Hospitality

Member Advocate Don Gotterbarn



FOUR ARTISTS DEMONSTRATING AT Kingsport Art Guild's NEXT membership Meeting!

Invite a Friend to come with you to enjoy the demonstrations and refreshments and to learn about KAG!

This is KAG's 2017 Membership Drive Member Meeting!

Please drop by Art In The Heart Gallery, located at 252 Broad St., in Kingsport between 1:30-3:30 PM on Sunday, January 15.

Starting in January of 2017, New Members join for half price for the last half of the fiscal year. (June 30, 2017)

A Few of the CLASSES AND EVENTS planned for 2017:

Jan 8 – 25, Quilt Show Jan 9, Drawing/painting with Steven Reeves Resumes

Feb 5 - 22, Samuel Belete Show

Two classes Dates TBA, Color Mixing with Donna Bird & Figure Drawing with Allison Parker

February 25, Sky Painting Class with Mary McKinley

May 4 - 6, Wet Pastel with Oil and watercolor Workshop